
 

 
 

 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 

 

On Friday 24th May we will be having a low key assembly. 

We will be drumming loudly, singing softly and performing Samba.  

We will be in the hall starting at 11.00am prompt if you would like to join us. Then there will be a 

chance to look at their work after.  

For the performance your child will need a tie-dyed t-shirt by Monday 13th. We have a collection at 

school so don’t worry if you can’t get/make one. 

 

Yours, 

Karen Golding and Mari Stening 

 

 


